
We are pleased to announce that the
National Law School of India

University, Bengaluru, and Tata
Consultancy Services have entered

into a Memorandum of
Understanding to explore the

potential of new technologies in the
legal domain and laws relating to

technology.

https://www.tcs.com/research-and-innovation

